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Fundamentals of Economics Oct 04 2022 Designed for the one-term introductory
economics course for non-majors, Boyes’s FUNDAMENTALS OF ECONOMICS, 6e,
International Edition engages students with business decisions of actual, headlinemaking companies and discusses the economic policies of today’s world leaders. The
Sixth Edition has been thoroughly updated to reflect the current economic condition
in the United States and the world and reflects recent events in the Obama
administration, especially in regard to healthcare. The supportive pedagogical
framework that guides students through each chapter includes Fundamental Questions,
which open and organize the chapter by focusing on three to six key issues, and
which then reappear both at point of relevance in the margins and in the end-ofchapter Summary sections; Now You Try It checkpoint questions that quiz students on
important concepts, with answers provided at the back of the book; Recaps at the
end of each major section to break material into manageable segments; and end-ofchapter exercises that serve as self-checks for students and as homework assignment
options for instructors. A built-in study guide follows each chapter, and provides
a more intensive review opportunity for students, with answers provided in an
appendix. Most chapters contain four pages of study material consisting of key term
match-ups, multiple-choice quizzes, and practice questions and problems. A final
section of application problems gives students an opportunity to analyze and
synthesize what they have learned.
Economics Dec 02 2019 Equip your students with a solid global understanding of
basic economic principles as you introduce the latest thinking on important
microeconomic and macroeconomic occurrences with Boyes/Melvin's popular ECONOMICS,
10E. This latest edition's reader-friendly writing style, carefully integrated
learning features, and emphasis on global economics help clearly illustrate the
connections between key economic principles and today's actual business practices.
Timely updates and memorable examples ensure you are teaching using the latest
economic statistics and developments. Revised microeconomics materials emphasize
the fundamentals and practical application of current events, while new
macroeconomics coverage highlights the financial crisis and its global
implications. Your students gain in-depth understanding of globalization -- one of

today's most significant business issues -- and its impact on economic growth and
poverty. Trust ECONOMICS, 10E to deliver an understanding of today's economic
concepts critical for success in business today. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Fundamentals of Financial Management, Concise Edition Aug 22 2021 Gain a focused
understanding of today's corporate finance and financial management with the marketleading approach in Brigham/Houston's FUNDAMENTALS OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT, CONCISE
EDITION, 8E. This book's unique balance of clear concepts, contemporary theory, and
practical applications helps readers better understand the concepts and reasons
behind corporate budgeting, financing, and working capital decision making.
Numerous practical examples, proven end-of-chapter applications, and Integrated
Cases demonstrate theory in action, while Excel Spreadsheet Models help readers
master this software tool. It's a book designed to put each reader first in
finance. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Microeconomics Jan 03 2020 Equip your students with a solid global understanding
of today's microeconomic principles while introducing the latest thinking on
important microeconomic phenomena in Boyes/Melvin's MICROECONOMICS, 10E. Now you
can clearly illustrate the connections between key microeconomic principles and
actual business practices with this book's reader-friendly approach, carefully
integrated learning features, memorable examples, and unique global emphasis.
Timely revisions and the latest microeconomic statistics ensure your course
incorporates the most recent data and developments. Revised microeconomics
materials emphasize the fundamentals and practical application of concepts to
current events. New microeconomics coverage highlights the current debate on
government economic intervention and discussion of the Economic Freedom Index. Your
students gain an in-depth understanding of globalization and its impact on
microeconomics today. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Latter-Day Saint Biographical Encyclopedia Jun 19 2021 This book has been
considered by academicians and scholars of great significance and value to
literature. This forms a part of the knowledge base for future generations. So that
the book is never forgotten we have represented this book in a print format as the
same form as it was originally first published. Hence any marks or annotations seen
are left intentionally to preserve its true nature.
Principles of Macroeconomics Feb 02 2020 Economics is global and the Eighth
Edition of PRINCIPLES OF MACROECONOMICS, International Edition maintains the
hallmarks of the Melvin/Boyes series—accessible writing, strong pedagogy, and
integration of global economic issues—while faithfully presenting the latest
thinking of economists on important macroeconomic phenomena. The authors have
carefully integrated their popular pedagogy, cutting-edge teaching and learning
technology, and a full range of supplements to create a complete program that
clearly illustrates the connections between key macroeconomic principles and realworld business practices. The text has also been thoroughly updated with recent
data and extensive coverage of important current issues, such as the economic
effects of the war in Iraq, the 2008 financial crisis, and China’s emergence as an
economic power. In addition, PRINCIPLES OF MACROECONOMICS, 8e, International
Edition provides an in-depth exploration of one of today’s most significant
issues—globalization—and its impact on economic growth and poverty, including a
comparison of international standards of living and Global Business Insight
features that illustrate macroeconomic concepts with examples from around the
world.
Economics Nov 05 2022 Equip your students with a solid global understanding of
basic economic principles as you introduce the latest thinking on important

microeconomic and macroeconomic occurrences with Boyes/Melvin's popular ECONOMICS,
10E. This latest edition's reader-friendly writing style, carefully integrated
learning features, and emphasis on global economics help clearly illustrate the
connections between key economic principles and today's actual business practices.
Timely updates and memorable examples ensure you are teaching using the latest
economic statistics and developments. Revised microeconomics materials emphasize
the fundamentals and practical application of current events, while new
macroeconomics coverage highlights the financial crisis and its global
implications. Your students gain in-depth understanding of globalization -- one of
today's most significant business issues -- and its impact on economic growth and
poverty. Trust ECONOMICS, 10E to deliver an understanding of today's economic
concepts critical for success in business today. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Economics Aug 29 2019
The New Managerial Economics Nov 12 2020 The book focuses on business strategy and
the usefulness of economics to the manager. The book provides a window into the
strategic workings of the modern firm businesses small and large, domestic and
multinational and businesses that provide a wide array of products and services.
Each chapter begins with an introductory case profiling a company. Near the end of
chapter the case is reviewed enabling the students to examine the company s choices
in light of underlying chapter concepts.
Microeconomics Apr 17 2021 This second edition contains the international
emphasis, clear presentation, attention to fundamental concepts, pedagogical art
program, application scheme, and thoroughly developed and integrated ancillary
package that contributed to the success of the first edition. The text, art and
photographs in each chapter have been updated and refined and coverage has been
expanded to reflect changes in the course and in the world. Ancillary package
available upon adoption.
Principles of Economics Oct 24 2021 Economics is global and the PRINCIPLES OF
ECONOMICS, 8e, International Edition maintains the hallmarks of the Melvin/Boyes
series—accessible writing, strong pedagogy, and integration of global economic
issues—while faithfully presenting the latest thinking of economists on important
microeconomic and macroeconomic phenomena. The authors have carefully integrated
their popular pedagogy, cutting-edge teaching and learning technology, and a full
range of supplements to create a complete program that clearly illustrates the
connections between key economic principles and real-world business practices. The
text has also been thoroughly updated with recent data and extensive coverage of
important current issues, such as the economic effects of the war in Iraq, the 2008
financial crisis, and China’s emergence as an economic power. In addition,
PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS, 8e, International Edition provides an in-depth exploration
of one of today’s most significant issues—globalization—and its impact on economic
growth and poverty, including a comparison of international standards of living and
Global Business Insight features that illustrate economic concepts with examples
from around the world.
Macroeconomics Aug 02 2022 Equip your students with a solid global understanding
of macroeconomic principles as you introduce the latest thinking of economists on
important macroeconomic phenomena with Boyes/Melvin's MACROECONOMICS, 10E. Now you
can clearly illustrate the connections between key macroeconomic principles and
actual business practices with this book's reader-friendly approach, carefully
integrated learning features, memorable examples, and unique global emphasis.
Timely revisions and the latest macroeconomic statistics ensure you are teaching
using the most recent data and developments. Revised macroeconomics materials
emphasize the fundamentals and the practical application of concepts to current
events. New macroeconomics coverage highlights the recent financial crisis and its

global implications. Your students gain in-depth understanding of globalization and
its impact on economic growth and poverty. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Carpal Tunnel Syndrome and Related Median Neuropathies Mar 17 2021 Practical and
user-friendly, this text provides the orthopedic and hand surgeon with all the
essential information for diagnosing and treating carpal tunnel syndrome (CTS) and
other median neuropathies of the hand and wrist, with special emphasis on
challenges and complications. Organized to allow for easy searching of specific
subject matter, opening chapters discuss anatomy of the median nerve, history and
pathophysiology of CTS, clinical presentation and diagnosis, including imaging, and
severity scoring. Presentation of various treatment strategies follows, both nonoperative and surgical, including open and endoscopic techniques and revision
surgery, incomplete release, transection, use of the reverse radial forearm flap,
vein wrap, synovial wrap, and microneurolysis. Other median neuropathies are
discussed as well, including neuromas and stimulation for chronic median nerve
pain. Generously illustrated, Carpal Tunnel Syndrome and Related Median
Neuropathies is a valuable resource for orthopedic and hand surgeons on the
evaluation and treatment of complications and complexities arising from carpal
tunnel syndrome and surgery.
The Composition and Redaction of the Book of Amos Jul 29 2019 ThisOxford
dissertationoffers a detailed analysis of the text of the Old Testament book of the
prophet Amos and attempts to reconstruct the process of its composition. It looks
into the probable historical circumstances in which the prophetic oracles were
collected and edited and seeks to show how the prophetic message lived on and spoke
to the various communities which preserved and transmitted it.
Economics: European Edition May 19 2021 Economics: European Edition is the ideal
text for introductory economics, bringing together an international scope of real
world examples and economic theory. The text is supported by a number of features
to enhance student understanding as well as supplements to consolidate the learning
process.
Textbook Of Economics ( 6Th Ed.) Sep 10 2020 Direct and accessible writing, proven
pedagogy, and through integration of global economic issues continue to be the
central features of the book, while a strengthened and extended international
perspective focuses on the implications of economic principles for business
strategy in an era of global competition. Salient Features: International issues
appear consistently throughout the text in examples that illustrate basic economic
concepts. A stronger focus on the application of market theory to current, reallife issues-including the recent corporate accounting scandals-helps students to
see the contents practical relevance, increasing their comprehension of key ideas.
Global Business Insight boxes use thumbnail maps and examples from around the world
to illustrate essential economic concepts Greater coverage of macroeconomics with
updated macroeconomic data. Chapter 19. Globalization, now provides in-depth
coverage of this controversial phenomenon, including the arguments for and against
globalization and how it has affected economic growth and poverty world wide.
Chapter 31, Financial Markets: Institution and Recent Events, provides a detaile
description of how the U.S stock and bond markets work, as well as their role in
the global economy to reinforce the application of economic principles to business.
Chapter 37, Exchange rates and financial links between countries, has been
completely revised to discuss how countries are linked together through interest
rates, exchange rates, and prices. Instructor s Resource Manual and PowerPoint
slides facilitate an instructor s teaching with the book and help enliven his or
her classes.
Assessment and Treatment of Non-Suicidal Self-Injury Jul 09 2020 Assessment and
Treatment of Non-Suicidal Self-Injury: A Clinical Perspective is the ideal primer

for anyone who works with people who self-injure. Profiling who is affected as well
as what their behaviour includes, the book explores the range of factors behind why
people self-injure, from the influence of social media to the need for selfregulation, and offers recommendations for both assessment and outpatient
treatment. Throughout, the book is permeated by profound respect for those who use
self-injury in an attempt to live a good life, while conveying a deep understanding
of the challenges that self-injury presents for family members and treatment
professionals. It recognizes that the behaviour can spread in hospital wards or
other institutional setting, introducing the concept of self-injury by proxy, and
assesses the range of therapies available, including CBT, MBT, ERGT and family
therapy. Each chapter is complemented by clinical vignettes. In an era when a great
number of professionals will come into contact with someone who self-injures –
including teachers, social workers and nurses as well as therapists – The
Assessment and Treatment of Non-Suicidal Self-Injury is an invaluable resource that
examines both the causes and the treatments available.
Microeconomics Mar 29 2022
Vaccines for Pandemic Influenza Sep 30 2019 Recent years have seen unprecedented
outbreaks of avian influenza A viruses. In particular, highly pathogenic H5N1
viruses have not only resulted in widespread outbreaks in domestic poultry, but
have been transmitted to humans, resulting in numerous fatalities. The rapid
expansion in their geographic distribution and the possibility that these viruses
could acquire the ability to spread from person to person raises the risk that such
a virus could cause a global pandemic with high morbidity and mortality. An
effective influenza vaccine represents the best approach to prevent and control
such an emerging pandemic. However, current influenza vaccines are directed at
existing seasonal influenza viruses, which have little or no antigenic relationship
to the highly pathogenic H5N1 strains. Concerns about pandemic preparedness have
greatly stimulated research activities to develop eff- tive vaccines for pandemic
influenza viruses, and to overcome the limitations inh- ent in current approaches
to vaccine production and distribution. These limitations include the use of
embryonated chicken eggs as the substrate for vaccine prod- tion, which is timeconsuming and could involve potential biohazards in growth of new virus strains.
Other limitations include the requirement that the current inac- vated influenza
vaccines be administered using needles and syringes, requiring trained personnel,
which could be a bottleneck when attempting to vaccinate large populations in mass
campaigns. In addition, the current inactivated vaccines that are delivered by
injection elicit limited protective immunity in the upper respiratory tract where
the infection process is initiated.
Spatial Models of Parliamentary Voting Oct 31 2019 This book presents a simple
geometric model of voting as a tool to analyze parliamentary roll call data. Each
legislator is represented by one point and each roll call is represented by two
points that correspond to the policy consequences of voting Yea or Nay. On every
roll call each legislator votes for the closer outcome point, at least
probabilistically. These points form a spatial map that summarizes the roll calls.
In this sense a spatial map is much like a road map because it visually depicts the
political world of a legislature. The closeness of two legislators on the map shows
how similar their voting records are, and the distribution of legislators shows
what the dimensions are. These maps can be used to study a wide variety of topics
including how political parties evolve over time, the existence of sophisticated
voting and how an executive influences legislative outcomes.
Essentials of Statistics for Business and Economics Feb 13 2021 Trust the marketleading ESSENTIALS OF STATISTICS FOR BUSINESS AND ECONOMICS, 7th Edition to give
you a foundation in statistics and an edge in today's competitive business world.
The author's signature problem-scenario approach and reader-friendly writing style
combine with proven methodologies, hands-on exercises, and real-world examples to

take you deep into realistic business problems and help you solve them from an
intelligent, quantitative perspective. Streamlined to focus on core topics, this
new edition has been updated with new case problems, applications, and self-test
exercises to help you master key formulas and apply the statistical methods you
learn. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Economy Studies Mar 05 2020 The Economy Studies project emerged from the worldwide
movement to modernise economics education, spurred on by the global financial
crisis of 2008, the climate crisis, and the COVID-19 pandemic. It envisions a wide
variety of economics graduates and specialists, equipped with a broad toolkit,
enabling them to collectively understand and help tackle the issues the world faces
today. This is a practical guide for (re-)designing economics courses and programs.
Based on a clear conceptual framework and ten flexible building blocks, this
handbook offers refreshing ideas and practical suggestions to stimulate student
engagement and critical thinking across a wide range of courses.
The Night They Stormed Eureka Jul 21 2021 A story about dreams, gold, rebellion
... and an unlikely friendship across time It's 1854, and the Ballarat goldfields
are a place of dreams and rebellion as Sam, a homeless teenager, is called back to
the past to join the Puddlehams, who run 'the best little cook shop on the
diggings'. The Puddlehams dream of buying a hotel with velvet seats, while others
dream of freedom from the British crown, away from the rule of wealthy landowners
and corrupt officials. As the summer days get hotter, and the miners' protests are
ignored with catastrophic results, Sam experiences first-hand the power of a united
stand which will change her life forever. PRAISE FOR JACKIE FRENCH 'Jackie French
is excellent at telling history in an exciting way for children' -- Burke's
Backyard
Fundamentals of Economics Apr 29 2022 Fundamentals of Economics is a concise but
thorough survey of economics for instructors desiring a brief, practical text.
Based on the comprehensive two-semester text by the same authors, this version of
Economics "boils down" the formal economic theories and concepts into their
essential parts, emphasizing domestic and international applications and policy
issues.
Mathematical Applications for the Management, Life, and Social Sciences Dec 14
2020 MATHEMATICAL APPLICATIONS FOR THE MANAGEMENT, LIFE, AND SOCIAL SCIENCES, 10th
Edition, is intended for a two-semester applied calculus or combined finite
mathematics and applied calculus course. The book's concept-based approach,
multiple presentation methods, and interesting and relevant applications keep
students who typically take the course--business, economics, life sciences, and
social sciences majors--engaged in the material. This edition broadens the book's
real-life context by adding a number of environmental science and economic
applications. The use of modeling has been expanded, with modeling problems now
clearly labeled in the examples. Also included in the Tenth Edition is a brief
review of algebra to prepare students with different backgrounds for the material
in later chapters. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Microeconomics Nov 24 2021 This guide includes chapter reviews, key terms,
quizzes, practice problems, and application exercises for students.
Exam Prep for Macroeconomics by Boyes, Melvin, 6th Ed. Feb 25 2022 The MznLnx Exam
Prep series is designed to help you pass your exams. Editors at MznLnx review your
textbooks and then prepare these practice exams to help you master the textbook
material. Unlike study guides, workbooks, and practice tests provided by the
texbook publisher and textbook authors, MznLnx gives you all of the material in
each chapter in exam form, not just samples, so you can be sure to nail your exam.
Economics for Life: 101 Lessons You Can Use Every Day! Sep 22 2021 ECONOMICS FOR
LIFE 3e is a book about real-world applications for economics. In addition to

applications, the text contains critiques of common economic fallacies, paradoxical
economic results, and solutions to economic mysteries that are sure to interest
students. Tied through its Appendices to all South-Western principles texts,
Economics for Life helps students use economic concepts to better understand the
world around them. The book serves as a valuable resource for delivering a more
applications-based Principles (or Economics 101) course and can be bundled at no
additional charge. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Economics Jan 27 2022 This work maintains the approach of the US text, Principles
of Economics by Case and Fair, but with the main focus on Europe. This is reflected
in the use of the open economy approach, the use of the Euro as the standard
currency, as well as providing numerous European examples and applications. Maths
Boxes enable the lecturer to decide on the amount of calculus they wish to include.
End-of-chapter problems with selected answers at the end of the book allow students
to assess their progress.
Macroeconomics Dec 26 2021 Introduce the latest thinking of today's economists on
important macroeconomic phenomena while equipping your students with a solid global
understanding of macroeconomic principles with Boyes/Melvin's MACROECONOMICS, 9E.
Now you can clearly illustrate the connections between key macroeconomic principles
and today's actual business practices with this book's reader-friendly approach,
carefully integrated learning features, memorable examples, and unique global
emphasis. Timely revisions and the latest macroeconomic statistics ensure you are
teaching using the most recent data and developments. Revised macroeconomics
materials emphasize the fundamentals and the practical application of concepts to
current events. New macroeconomics coverage highlights the recent financial crisis
and its global implications. Your students gain in-depth understanding of
globalization and its impact on economic growth and poverty. Effective, leading
teaching and learning technology and a full range of supplements, including the
best-selling Aplia homework system and CourseMate online tools, help you create a
complete macroeconomics program that clarifies and emphasizes the importance of
concepts for business success. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Studyguide for Macroeconomics by Boyes, William, ISBN 9780618761272 Jul 01 2022
Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all of the testable terms, concepts,
persons, places, and events from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just the
FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines, highlights, notes, and quizzes for
your textbook with optional online comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is
Textbook Specific. Accompanys: 9780618761272 9780618833276 9780618996919.
Analysis of exise duty. Japanese Policy of Tobacco Tax Jan 15 2021 Seminar paper
from the year 2011 in the subject Economics - Case Scenarios, grade: 1.7,
University of applied sciences, Munich, course: MBA, language: English, abstract:
Executive Summary: Governments are trying to motivate people quite smoking with
various bans and anti-smoking campaigns but still try to “milk” smokers with tax
hikes on tobacco products. This assignment is describing the Japanese tobacco tax
policy which has seen just recently, 1st of October 2010, a major change. As Japan
is the only devel-oped country in the top ten smoking statistic, with a male
smoking rate of close to 50%, the Japanese Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare
has pushed and driven a 40% tobacco tax hike with the aim of discouraging smokers.
Further on, economical aspects on tobacco consumption are analyzed in general and
with respect to tobacco tax hikes. The relations are explained on supply and demand
curves utilizing given elasticity factors of tobacco demand from the OTC. Due to
the rather inelastic demand of tobacco which is mainly supported by its addictive
nature, tax raises will have different effects depending on the age of smokers but
mainly depending on social aspects. A tax raise will cause a higher quite rate in

developing countries with a low or mid income such as China for instance compared
to developed ones like Japan. On the other hand, in devel-oped countries the gain
in tax revenue will be higher compared to developing countries. At the end of the
assignment tax strategies aiming for higher tax revenue or aiming for a lower
smoking rate are discussed besides general aspects.
Principles of Economics Sep 03 2022 Discover the latest thinking of today's
economists on important microeconomic and macroeconomic phenomena while developing
with a solid global understanding of basic economic principles with Boyes/Melvin's
popular PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS, 9E, International Edition. A reader-friendly
writing style, carefully integrated learning features, and emphasis on global
economics clearly illustrate the connections between key economic principles and
today's actual business practices.This edition's updates, timely revisions and
memorable examples ensure readers are familiar with the latest economic statistics
and developments. Revised microeconomics materials emphasize the fundamentals and
practical application of current events, while new macroeconomics coverage
highlights the recent financial crisis and its global implications. Readers find
the understanding of economic concepts and applications they need for career and
business success throughout the world.
Behavioural Phenotypes Apr 05 2020 A timely distillation of current thinking on
the presentation of behavioural disorders and their origins.
Inside the Cold War Aug 10 2020 General Adams reflects on his experiences in the
cold war, during which he served in both manned bombers and missile silos. He tells
stories of famous and not-so-famous cold warriors, including some from the US Navy.
Some stories are humorous; some stories are tragic. Having traveled extensively in
Russia and some former Soviet Union states after retirement, General Adams tells us
about his former adversaries, the Soviet cold warriors. In the process, he leaves
no doubt about his respect for all who served so valiantly in the "strategic
triad"-- the strategic command, the ICBM force, and the submarine Navy.
Boyes/Melvin Microeconomics Study Guide Jun 07 2020
Women's Studies Quarterly Oct 12 2020 This issue of WSQ spotlights educators'
efforts to transform the curriculum in community colleges, where women make up the
majority of the students and over half of the faculty.
Economics Jun 27 2019 Contains chapter overview and outline, learning objectives,
key concept review, helpful hints, multiple choice questions and problem solving
questions
International Economics May 07 2020 A new edition of a standard textbook intended
for students at the undergraduate or higher level with minimal prior coursework in
economics. Solidly covers current developments in international economics and
minimizes mathematics. Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Microeconomics May 31 2022 Equip your students with a solid global understanding
of today's microeconomic principles while introducing the latest thinking on
important microeconomic phenomena in Boyes/Melvin's MICROECONOMICS, 10E. Now you
can clearly illustrate the connections between key microeconomic principles and
actual business practices with this book's reader-friendly approach, carefully
integrated learning features, memorable examples, and unique global emphasis.
Timely revisions and the latest microeconomic statistics ensure your course
incorporates the most recent data and developments. Revised microeconomics
materials emphasize the fundamentals and practical application of concepts to
current events. New microeconomics coverage highlights the current debate on
government economic intervention and discussion of the Economic Freedom Index. Your
students gain an in-depth understanding of globalization and its impact on
microeconomics today. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
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